New Business

Motion by Safety Board member Purgert, seconded by Safety Board member Vechey,
to approve the hiring of Probationary Firefighter Tracy Nowlin for Station 31 and a
recommendation to be forwarded to the Town Council for approval

Motion carried 4-0.

No questions/comments from the floor

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
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GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD

December 2, 2021
The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by George Jerome at 6:30 p.m.

Those in Attendance

George Jerome Griffith Safety Board Chairman
Liz Goral Griffith Safety Board Member
RoAnn Purgert Griffith Safety Board Secretary
Phil Vechey Griffith Safety Board Member

Rick Ryfa Police Department Liaison

Melissa Robbins Fire Department Liaison

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. The following items were discussed:
Approval of November 4, 2021 meeting Motion Safety Board member Phil Vechey
2" Safety Board member Liz Goral
Motion carried 4-0
Announcements

Chief Mance noted that St. Jude No Shave November

Reports; Griffith Police Department

Chief Mance read the monthly reports for September & October

Griffith Fire Department

Chief Schoon read the October monthly reports.

Safety Board Member Purgert asked Chief Schoon what the difference is between a Good Intent
Call and a False Alarm. Chief Schoon explained that a “Good Intent” call was a call that was
cancelled in route and a “False Alarm” is typically a malfunction alarm.

FOP Post 161

Nothing

VEST

Officer Ghrist, Special Services Coordinator, read the reports.

Deputy Fire Chief Mike Andree Jr. commended the VEST members for the wonderful work they
do.

No Old Business




